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I am Mrs. Brogden, Head Teacher of St. Mary’s Catholic School  

It is fantastic and very special to be able to lead our Fantastic school St. Mary’s.  We are a school built as a family; 

Governors, pupils, families and staff – We all care deeply about St. Mary’s and work hard as a team  to make this the best 

school there is! 

Our School Governors are all volunteers who give their time generously to make a difference. Many visit us in school, 

come along to our school events such as Masses, services and even our Pantomime trip. The Governors meet regularly 

always looking for ways to make St. Mary’s the special place it is. As Head Teacher, I join the Governors in every meeting 

sharing what we have done, what we hope to do, celebrating our successes and challenging ourselves to improve further! 

I am very proud to be part of this family and my own two children – Chloe and Bradley- attend St. Mary’s too.  I am one 

of the Leaders of Children’s Liturgy in the Parish of St. Mary’s which means I get to really support links with our Parish- 

Canon Adrian, Deacon John and our wonderful Nuns too! 

Through working together “Loved and Inspired by Mary……. We shine and learn as a family of God”  

‘Loved and Inspired by Mary ….   

We shine and learn as a family of God’ 


